
 
 

Report to Town Council 

 

The Garden Society would like to propose a bulb planting scheme to the Council. Following 

on from the bulbs already planted by the society some years ago we would like to extend the 

planting to the following areas: 

• The bottom of Watery Lane 

• Dyers Hill – where the bench is (Church Lane) 

• Hughes Close behind the memorial stones opposite Londis – exact area to be decided 

• Mill Lane – by the telegraph pole 

 We are mindful of grass cutting schedules and as these would be narcissus, that would 

coincide with the first cut in April. 

I’m sure you agree that the existing bulbs really make a difference to the appearance of the 

town.  Any costs would be borne by the Garden Society. 

With best wishes 

Alison Derham 

Chair Charlbury Garden Society 
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